
What’s Happening Next Week in 4-H: 
 
Saturday, 9/30  4-H at Gary Fall Fest, 1-4 pm 
Sunday, 10/1  The new 4-H year begins—enroll now to get started! 
Monday, 10/2  “My Record of Achievement” forms due, Extension Office 
   4-H Soccer for Success, Banneker at Marquette Elementary, Gary 
Tuesday, 10/3  Forestry Workshop, Jim’s Repair, Cedar Lake, 6-8 pm 
Wednesday, 10/4 Genealogy Workshop, Jim’s Repair, Cedar Lake, 6-8 pm 
Thursday, 10/5 Horse & Pony Committee meeting, Extension Office, 6 pm 
   4-H Soccer for Success, Banneker at Marquette Elementary, Gary 
Saturday, 10/7-8 4-H exhibits displayed at the Heritage Quilt Show, Crown Point 
Sunday, 10/8  Forestry Workshop, Jim’s Repair, Cedar Lake, 10 am-noon 
   “Come One, Come All” 4-H Kick Off, Extension Office, 1-4 pm 
  
See the complete Lake County 4-H Calendar and more at 
https://extension.purdue.edu/county/lake/lake-county-4-h.html.  If you are in need of 
accommodations to attend a program, please contact the Extension Educators at least 14 days 
prior to the meeting at 219-755-3240.  
 
Announcements: 
 
The new 4-H year starts October 1!  Re-enroll at https://v2.4honline.com/  Returning members 
and adult volunteers should re-enroll before their next club meeting or other activity. 
 
Interested in becoming an adult volunteer?  Adults must complete an application and screening 
process before enrolling online.  Please talk to your club leader or contact the Extension Office for 
more information.  
 
Get your 4-H shirts, hats, tumblers, and other goodies now!  Go to purdue.ag/shopin4h for 
Indiana 4-H promotional items and clothing that ship directly from Shop 4-H. 
 
4-H Sewing and Needlecraft members are invited to display work (previous exhibits) at the 
Heritage Quilters’ upcoming Quilt Show.  Please drop off your items at the Extension Office no 
later than Monday, Oct. 2. Include your name and age when you made it.    
 
Premium checks from the Fair Board have been mailed to Lake County 4-H exhibitors.  Please be 
sure to cash your checks within 60 days—uncashed checks will not be reissued. 
 
Hope to see you all Sunday, Oct. 8, 1-4 pm at the Extension Office as we kick off the new 4-H year 
with games, snacks, face painting, and photo ops.  Bring a friend! 
 
It is the policy of the Purdue University Cooperative Extension Service that all persons have equal 
opportunity and access to its educational programs, services, activities, and facilities without 
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regard to race, religion, color, sex, age, national origin or ancestry, marital status, parental status, 
sexual orientation, disability or status as a veteran. 
  
 


